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Hi Im Kaya Klees and I am a student at Cascades Academy. I was recently learning about
animal corridors and  I think we should pass the bill HB 2834-1 and help the deer and other
animals!!! My BESTFRIEND named Ellie Mendenhall also wants you to know we support
HB3834-1

THANK YOU 
I love animals and I don't want them to lose their lives or get hurt just trying to find water,
food or a migration path. Also, remember people get hurt and cars get damaged as well!!!
THANKS 
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